
 

 

18.179 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I write as Chairman of Gneevegullia Community Council and urge that our village and 

DED’s (COOM & MILLBROOK) be kept aligned to Killarney and be part of the Killarney 

Municipal District. 

 

Many of our residents work in Killarney town and are socially, economically and culturally 

linked to Killarney Town. 

 

Yours, 

 

Cormac Collins 

Gneevegullia Community Council 

 

 


